
  

KVAS Minutes                                                                                                                 Mathis 
Hall 

Club Meeting                                                                                                            March 14, 2008 

  

  

  

Attendance: 

Rick Archer, Rob Bailey, Richard Board, Delford Chaffin, Zac Chaffin, Ed Connors,  

Robert Dean Sr, Bob Frostick, Brenton Ogle, Chuck Spann, Patricia Shaffer,  

Melissa Thorner, Rodney Waugh, Judy Waugh 

  

  

The meeting was called to order by Rodney Waugh. 

  

The KVAS members introduced themselves. 

  

Rodney presented his program on the Winter Star party he attended in Florida. 

  

24th Annual Winter Star Party, given by The Southern Cross Astronomical Society 

  

Ed showed his pictures of the winter star party. 

  

Rodney handed out a list of bad astronomy jokes. 



  

KVAS will have a work party at the observatory March 29, 2008 at 1:00pm 

Messier Marathon viewing possibly later in the evening. 

  

Rodney adjourned the meeting. 

  

The next KVAS meeting will be April 18, 2008 

  

  

  

  

Submitted by Patricia Shaffer 

March 27, 2008 

  

  

  

 


